
Priory News 19th December 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Last week ended with some wonderful Christmas Plays from all the 

year groups. It was brilliant to be able to welcome parents back to 

these. The children performed with confidence and enthusiasm –

well done to them all! 

It was such a cold week last week too, and we’re pleased that it 

has warmed up again. You will no doubt be aware that the cold got 

to parts of the building, which has left us without the main kitchen 

at this current time. We hope to get this resolved as quickly as we 

can, and will provide you with any updates as soon as we are able. 

In the meantime, please continue to send your child with a packed 

meal to eat. We will provide for any families that are eligible for 

free school meals. We apologise for any inconvenience this may 

cause. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Christmas Present Room Shopping 19th / 20th December 

Christingle 21st December 

End of Term 21st December 

Spring Term Starts 5th January 

 

Autumn Term Progress Reports 

You will soon receive your child’s end of term progress 

report for the Autumn term.  

These are an overview of your child’s attainment in 

key subjects of learning, along with an assessment of 

your child’s effort in learning. The overview should 

supplement the information given at parents evening. 

Should you wish to talk to your child’s class teacher 

about any aspect of this, please make an appointment 

to do so in the new term. 
Parking 

It’s always a busy time at the end of the school day. Longsands 

Academy have contacted us regarding parents from Priory Junior 

School making use of their premises to park. They very kindly     

request that you do not do this, but find an alternative place to 

park.  

For the safety of all our children, if you are driving to collect, we 

would ask that you park a little distance from the school and walk 

the final part, in order to keep the area around school as traffic-

free as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank-you to all parents who donated to the charity    

collection at the end of the Christmas performances.  

Together, £223 was raised for United Response. Thank-

you! 

Christmas Plays 

Year 4 Djembe Drumming 

Have a peaceful and enjoyable Christmas. See you in the New Year. 


